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October 17, 2016

Serena DiMaso
1 East Main Street
Freehold NJ 07728

PBA 314 is proud to endorse Serena Dimaso for Freeholder of Monmouth County. Serena has
served on the Board of Chosen Freeholders since 2012. Prior to her service at the county level,
Freeholder DiMaso was the Mayor of Holmdel from 2006-2010 and she also served on the
Holmdel Township Committee. Serena has an extensive educational history, which includes a
Juris Doctorate degree from St. John's University School of Law and she has a BS. in
management with a minor concentration in economics and marketing from St. John's College
of Business Administration.

Serena DiMaso has a vast amount of experience in public administration, while also
volunteering as an Emergency Medical Technician in the Township of Holmdel. She comes
from a family with a proud history in law enforcement and her continuation of her family's
tradition of service as a First Responder is to be commended. Her administrative and front
line experience gives Serena great perspective as an advocate for the expansion of Shared
Services in Monmouth County. Serena DiMaso is the ideal candidate for the position of
Freenholder in Monmouth County and PBA 314 proudly endorses her candidacy.

Most respectfully,

Robert Derasmo, President Local No.314



